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_________________________ 
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7:00pm to 9:00pm 

St. Patrick’s Episcopal Church and Day School 

4700 Whitehaven Parkway, NW 

Washington, DC 20007-1586 

_______________________________ 

The Washington Aqueduct produces drinking water for over 1 million citizens living, working or 
visiting in the District of Columbia, Arlington County, Virginia and the City of Falls Church, 
Virginia.   The Aqueduct must significantly reduce or eliminate its practice of returning treatment 
residuals to the Potomac River to comply with a permit recently issued by the Environmental 
Protection Agency. These residuals are river sediment and solid materials that are removed from the 
water by using a coagulant.  

Directions: http://washingtonaqueduct.nab.usace.army.mil/residuals.htm 

Questions: 

Michael C. Peterson, (202) 764-0025, michael.c.peterson@usace.army.mil, 

mailto:michael.c.peterson@usace.army.mil

